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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TOWN OF CLINTON, NEW JERSEY 

PURPOSE: The Town of Clinton (the “Town”) is seeking funding through the State of NJ Green 
Acres Program, specifically the Jake’s Law Funding Program, for improvements at Halstead 
Street Park located at 63 Halstead Street, Clinton, NJ 08809.  

PROJECT SCOPE: The Town is applying for funding to support the following improvements to 
Halstead Street Park: installation of an inclusive playground apparatus; installation of surfacing 
for the playground area within the park. A concept plan showing the proposed changes and a 
preliminary cost estimate can be found at: 
https://www.clintonnj.gov/sites/g/files/vyhlif411/f/uploads/playground_plans_-_2024.pdf  
Copies of such documents can also be viewed by contacting the Town Clerk 
(ccovino@clintonnj.gov or (908) 735-8616) and can be viewed during regular business hours at 
the Town Municipal Building, 43 Leigh Street, Clinton, New Jersey 08809 

PUBLIC HEARING INFORMATION: The public is encouraged to attend a public hearing to 
learn more about the proposal and to ask questions or provide comments on the proposed plan on 
Wednesday, January 24, 2024, at the Regular Town Council Meeting beginning at 7:00 p.m. The 
meeting will be held in-person in the Town Council Chambers located at 43 Leigh Street, 
Clinton, NJ 08809. Written comments on the proposed application may be directed to the Town 
Clerk, at ccovino@clintonnj.gov. 
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